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WESTERN STOCK SHOW ASSOCIATION 
 

• WSSA has selected Saunders Construction to be the CM/GC for the Legacy building. 
 

• Fall Feast has about 600 attendees.  We hope to continue to grow this over the years.  
Those that attended ate well and received many free services. 

 
• Stock Show is fast approaching, starting with the Parade on January 10.   

 
 
COLORADO STATE UNIVERSITY 
 
CSU Program/Facilities Update 

• Animal Health Complex design is starting in December  
• Water Building design continues 
• CSU Center is being co-located with Water Building on existing footprint. Design 

procurement is out and submissions are due December 17th. Design of the Water 
Building and CSU Center will then move forward in parallel.  

• Construction Management/General Contractor submissions are due November 29th.  
  
CSU Outreach/Engagement Update 
  
Bruce Randolph School Partnership 

• CSU is nearing completion of a MOU with Bruce Randolph School, outlining all of the 
ways that our schools are working together. 

• CSU is gearing up for the National Western Stock Show, where we’ll talk to classes in 
December about food and agriculture and those same students will attend the Stock 
Show with a class fieldtrip. Past month: 

 
 
 



 

  

Events: 
November         
15           History Colorado Neighborhood Memory Project, CSU attended 
29           Sustainable Denver Summit, CSU sponsored 
  
Upcoming months: 
December 
11           The GrowHaus Toy Drive 
12           Swansea Kinder Polar Express       
  
January  
CSU will be involved (2 booths) throughout the NWSS 
8             Coors Western Art 
10           NWSS Parade and BBQ Luncheon 
11           Boots n’ Business 
14           Citizen of the West 
19           CSU Day at the NWSS 
 
 
DENVER MUSEUM OF NATURE AND SCIENCE 
 

• New Exhibits at DMNS 
o Enter Mindbender Mansion, a quirky place full of puzzles, brainteasers, and 

interactive challenges that put minds of all ages to the test, ends January 6 – link. 
o ¡CUBA! runs through January 20 join us for this this lively exhibition for all ages, 

where you’ll be immersed in the extraordinary biodiversity, cultural traditions, 
and daily life of this intriguing country. The Museum worked with the Cuban 
community in Denver to enhance the experience, by adding live musical and 
dance performances at times during the exhibition’s run, and contributing to 
exhibits with profiles and personal mementos from local Cuban Americans, 
including Maria Garcia Berry. - link.   

• Sunday, December 9 SCFD Community Free Night  
• Outreach and Engagement 

o We are working with Bruce Randolph to bring exciting new Offsite Programs to 
the school.   

o We will be offering outreach activities at Denver Familyfest at the National 
Western Complex on February 23 

o DMNS continues to participate on various United Neighborhood’s Education 
subcommittees with Mile High United Way. Our most recent meeting was for the 
ECE Working Group (Oct. 30), during which we celebrated the formation of a 
play and learn group in GES facilitated by La Piñata, and starting planning for 
2019 activities and goals.  

 
 

http://www.dmns.org/mindbender-mansion
https://www.dmns.org/cuba
http://www.dmns.org/teachers/offsite-at-your-place/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/familyfest-adult-admission-22319-denvers-only-indoor-family-festival-natl-western-complex-tickets-44707320800


 

  

 
 
HISTORY COLORADO 
Saturday, December 8 / 10 am−2 pm 
History Colorado Center 
Written on the Land: Ute Voices, Ute History Opening 
 
Hear the story of Colorado’s longest continuous residents, told in their own voices. Take a 
journey to iconic Colorado places the Ute people call home. You’ll see traditional arts, gorgeous 
photography, and contemporary video showing how Ute people have adapted and persevered 
through the centuries. Witness the tragic loss of Ute homelands and see efforts to keep Ute 
culture and language alive today. 
We will be celebrating throughout the day with Native American artists, dancing and more! 
 
 
Monday, February 11 
History Colorado Center 
Bruce Randolph Tour at History Colorado with Ricardo LaFore 
Bruce Randolph School is partnering with History Colorado to bring 30 eleventh grade high 
school students to History Colorado. This group will work with Chicano activist, Ricardo LaFore 
who will guide students through a HC's exhibits.  
  
 


